
NOTICE 
OF 

CANCELED MEETING 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Joint Powers Board of the Santa Fe 
Solid Waste Management Agency scheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2024, at 5:00 
p.m. has been canceled. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on October 17, 
2024. 
 
 


